



Town of Bristol, RI

WATER POLLUTION CONTROL DEPARTMENT

2 PLANT AVENUE BRISTOL, RI 02809-3015 (401) 253-8877 Fax: (401) 253-2910 Pretreatment Department, Shealyn A. Davey TOWN HALL 10 COURT STREET BRISTOL, RI 02809 (401) 253-7000

DATE:

November 8, 2023

TO:

Steven Contente

Town Administrator

FROM:

Shealyn A. Davey

Chemist/Pretreatment Coordinator

RE:

Intoxicating Beverage License Renewals - 2023-2024

Concerning the renewal of intoxicating beverage licenses, my department has no objections to the businesses on the attached list, except for the businesses listed below. These businesses have yet to reapply and pay for their Wastewater Discharge Permits. The previous permits expired on October 31st, 2023 and these businesses are operating without a valid permit. A third attempt to contact the owners for payment will be made this week; if we are unsuccessful we will turn the matter over to the Town Solicitor.

Below, please find the following businesses that have conditional approvals pending their fulfillment of obligations to pay for the renewal of their Wastewater Discharge Permits:

Brick Pizza Co, 500 Wood St. Unit 211 (Jordan Sawyer)
Bristol Oyster Bar (East Bay Restaurant Group), 448 Hope St. (Jordan Sawyer)
Café Central, 173 Bradford St. (Fernando Alfonso)
Qhali Restaurant, 34 Gooding Ave. (Alicia Saldana)
Roberto's (Vanderhoof, Inc.), 450 Hope St. (Richard Corrente)
The Beehive Café (Scooter Hospitality), 10 Franklin St. (Sherry Scott)

Thank you for your support and consideration.

ShealingChiey

Sincerely,

Shealyn A. Davey sdavey@bristolri.gov

TOWN COUNCIL

NOV 15 2023

MEETING